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From: Shawn <ibr8kyou@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, January 25, 2010 4:35 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

I'm voicing my opinion against the proposed regulation of the Forex market. I make 30k a year and just
purchased my first home.

I've been studying and tweaking my Forex stradegies for just over a year now. I have very little to work
with, and what you are proposing will effect what I do tremendously. I DO NOT need any one looking
out for me, or looking over my shoulder.

Thank you,
Shawn Reahl

2682 Groveland Ave
Deltona, FL 32725



